GENOA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
 Board Meeting July 01, 2021 7:30AM Genoa Council Chambers					
The meeting was brought to order by President, Dan Skees. Those in attendance were: Dan Skees,  Bill Kegerize, Matt MacKenzie, Jenny Caughorn, Brian Huston, Mike Ferguson, Mark Stahl, Luke Sutter, Erick Scharer, Isaac St. Marie, and Marsha Lee.  
Secretary Minutes Approved
Treasurer’s Report Approved
Treasurer made a donation for the increased insurance due to the increase of people attending car shows.
Old Business: None
New Business: The recipients of the scholarships were Regan Nye and Cole Leach.
 First car show was a success with a profit of about $1,500.00. A profit of $610.00 was made from the raffle. 
Bill feels we should order more shirts for the car shows as they are selling out fast and also suggested ordering “bigger sizes”.  Luke made a motion to order more shirts, seconded by Erick. The Super Cruise In will be August 24th.
Brian stated the general consensus of the people were happy to have the homecoming back, for the most part it was a good homecoming. Donations were comparable and went well. Brian also commented on the amazing job the high school students did.
Harvest Fest is schedule for September 18th.  At next meeting there will be more Harvest Fest ideas.
Goal post Gala Schedule: Gold outing Aug. 6th, The gala will be held at the football stadium honoring the senior sports participants for 6-8 pm. Dinner and Social hour will be 8-11 pm.
Mark Stahl commended on how well the car shows are going. Also stated Star n’ Lils demolition has been completed. Mark reported the county government has a 20-billion-dollar budget. Also, there will be a sales tax increase because of the increase in the economy.
We need to contact and encourage trustees and board members to attend meetings.
Annual dinner awards nominations need to be in by in September 15, 2021.
As of July 4, 2021 McDonald’s had been open inside for 2 weeks and July 7,2021 will be open permanently.  
Mike Ferguson had feedback from his committee to encourage more businesses in the area.
With no further business. The meeting was adjourned by President, Dan Skees.  
Next meeting Thursday morning August 5, 2021@ 7:30AM @ the Town Hall . 
Items to be addressed are the Gala, Harvest fest, and Annual meeting/dinner
Respectfully Submitted,

Marsha Lee, Secretary
